
From: Stephanie Devlin-Gill (She/Her)
To: Bob Iotti
Cc: Irfan Ali; Raymond Burski
Subject: U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION STAFF FEEDBACK REGARDING ARC CLEAN TECHNOLOGY, INC.

“WHITE PAPER ON FUEL QUALIFICATION,” REVISION 0.0 (EPID NO. L-2023-LRO-0071)
Date: Monday, August 19, 2024 10:48:00 AM

Mr. Iotti,
 
By letter dated October 12, 2023 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management
System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML23285A290), ARC Clean Technology (ARC) submitted
for the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s review the white paper (WP)
entitled “White Paper on Fuel Qualification,” Revision 0.0.
 
The NRC staff completed its review of the information submitted in the white paper. The
NRC staff placed a copy of the white paper feedback in the BOX folder. You will receive a
separate email for you to access that file.
 
Please review the feedback for export controlled or proprietary information. Pursuant to
Section 2.390 of Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR), the NRC staff
provides the draft feedback for ARC to identify any proprietary information within the draft
feedback. If you identify proprietary or ECI information in the feedback, please mark the
information line-by-line and define the basis pursuant to the criteria of 10 CFR 2.390. Use
double brackets and yellow highlight to identify any proprietary information as follows: [[
information ]]. Please provide comments on any proprietary aspects of the feedback within
ten (10) business days of the date of this email.
 
If you have any questions or comments concerning this matter, please contact me at 301-
415-5301 or Stephanie.Devlin-Gill@nrc.gov.
 
          stephanie
 
Stephanie Devlin-Gill (she/her)
Senior Project Manager
U.S. NRC, NRR, DANU, UAL1
w. (301) 415-5301
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